
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
March 26, 2010 
 
TO:  FCC 
 
FROM:  American TCB 
 
RE:  FCC ID:  KUTTB318, Request for supercede of test report 
 
We have superceded the originally uploaded test report due to an incorrect model number - the reviewing engineer 
has reviewed the new report and has verified that the remainder of the report is correct. 
 
Marianne Bosley 
American TCB Inc.  
Direct – 717-676-3203 


